
92-94 pts
Distributed by Elite Wines®

It has a complex bouquet, 
featuring blackberry, sage, clove 

and a light marine influence. The 
palate is succulent and rounded, 
perhaps belying the backbone of 

this Volnay. There is good grip 
and nice focus here. A lick of 

limestone titillates the tongue on 
the finish. Superb.

VOLNAY 1ER CRU
CHEVRET

Burgundy, France

92-94 pts
Distributed by Elite Wines®

It has a complex bouquet, 
featuring blackberry, sage, clove 

and a light marine influence. The 
palate is succulent and rounded, 
perhaps belying the backbone of 

this Volnay. There is good grip 
and nice focus here. A lick of 

limestone titillates the tongue on 
the finish. Superb.

VOLNAY 1ER CRU
CHEVRET

Burgundy, France

92-94 pts
Distributed by Elite Wines®

It has a complex bouquet, 
featuring blackberry, sage, clove 

and a light marine influence. The 
palate is succulent and rounded, 
perhaps belying the backbone of 

this Volnay. There is good grip 
and nice focus here. A lick of 

limestone titillates the tongue on 
the finish. Superb.

VOLNAY 1ER CRU
CHEVRET

Burgundy, France

92-94 pts
Distributed by Elite Wines®

It has a complex bouquet, 
featuring blackberry, sage, clove 

and a light marine influence. The 
palate is succulent and rounded, 
perhaps belying the backbone of 

this Volnay. There is good grip 
and nice focus here. A lick of 

limestone titillates the tongue on 
the finish. Superb.

VOLNAY 1ER CRU
CHEVRET

Burgundy, France

92-94 pts
Distributed by Elite Wines®

It has a complex bouquet, 
featuring blackberry, sage, clove 

and a light marine influence. The 
palate is succulent and rounded, 
perhaps belying the backbone of 

this Volnay. There is good grip 
and nice focus here. A lick of 

limestone titillates the tongue on 
the finish. Superb.

VOLNAY 1ER CRU
CHEVRET

Burgundy, France

92-94 pts
Distributed by Elite Wines®

It has a complex bouquet, 
featuring blackberry, sage, clove 

and a light marine influence. The 
palate is succulent and rounded, 
perhaps belying the backbone of 

this Volnay. There is good grip 
and nice focus here. A lick of 

limestone titillates the tongue on 
the finish. Superb.

VOLNAY 1ER CRU
CHEVRET

Burgundy, France


